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POWER
to the girls

If you want something 
you need to give 
everything you have to 
reach the target

OneRach meeting the vikings
Things have to start somewhere

MAKING MODERN LIVING POSSIBLE



It was a nice and dry thursday evening June 9th 2011, but it was windy.
The OneRach team was set of the bus in Augustenborg and should for some hours get the 
feeling of the life of the vikings.

After a short instruction we startet to row the ship out of the harbour. In the start it was 
not looking to nice, but after some training it went better. The hard wind and low water 
where we should land gave us no choise than return to the harbour. With the wind from 
behind we did not need to row!



On the naust (boathouse) there was mjød (mead) as welcome and short after the dinner 
started with wild boar and some chikens and good danish heave beer from the micro 
bewery Villemoes. After the meal all people were send out for tug-of-war. This went into a 
game where the wimen challenged the men - 2 to one.  The men won but it was wery fun 
to see! The cofe and the story behind the boat.

The team was very good and we only saw happy people. Thank you for a nice day!

on behalf of the viking crew
Steen Weile




